
OFFICE OF THE DEAN, STUDENT AFFAIRS 

       

NO: DS/SD/52/ 

             October 30, 2017 

 

CIRCULAR 
 

 

The fourth edition of inter-institute sports festival URJA 2018 of Thapar 

University, Patiala is planned to be organized during February 16-18, 2018. All 

students who are interested in becoming the Overall Student Coordinator of the 

sports festival can submit their applications in the office of undersigned latest by 

November 17, 2017 (Friday). 

 

The applicants must highlight their credentials and also suggest a tentative plan as 

to how they propose to proceed with the organization of the sports festival.  

 

 

 

(MANEEK KUMR) 

Dean, Student Affairs 

 

Copy to:  All University/Hostels Notice Boards 

 


